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WATER DEPARTMENT 

            July 5, 2018 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Brett Lueschen 
City of Bloomington Water 

Notice 
Road Closure for New Water Main Replacement  

At Lake Bloomington in Hudson, IL 
1750 East Rd between 2500 North Rd and 2550 North Rd. 

A contractor installing a new water main at Lake Bloomington will be making connections along 1750 
East Rd. starting on Tuesday, July 10, 2018.  Due to the location of the connection points on 1750 East 
Rd, 1750 East Rd will be closed to thru traffic between 2500 North and 2550 North Rd.  The road closure 
is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 at 8:00 AM and should be reopened when the work is 
complete. 

We apologize for this inconvenience and ask for your patience in this matter.  Should you have any 
questions, please contact our office at 434-2426. 

_______________________ 
Brett Lueschen 
City of Bloomington Water Dept. 
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       Public Service   
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        Town of Normal 

City of Bloomington Water Dept. 
603 W. Division Street 
PO Box 3157 
Bloomington, Illinois 61702 
309-434-2426 tel 
309-434-2833 fax 
For Hearing Impaired 
TTY 309-829-5115 




